
 

Message from Miss Collier 

 
Welcome back to the final half term. I do hope you have all had an excellent half term 
break and are looking forward to the many forthcoming events; fathers in school, our 
Northumberland residential, Sports Week, the KS2 Play, Discos and many more! 
  
During this half term children will be focusing on our Christian Value of Thankfulness. 
 
Miss Collier 

Working together, we can all achieve success. 
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@pselvington www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

Sunday 10th June 
Summer Fete Maypole 
Wednesday 13th June 
6:00pm 
Northumberland Residential 
Parents’ Evening 
Friday 15th June 2:00pm 
Fathers in School  
Wednesday 27th – Friday 
29th June  
Y5/Y6 Residential 
and Media Museum   
Monday 2nd July – Friday 
6th July 
Sports Week 
Monday 2nd July  
Y5/Y6 Cricket Coaching 
Tuesday 3rd July  
Sports Day (Afternoon) 
Wednesday 4th July 
KS2 Trip to Bradford Science 
Y1 Jazz Hands Dance 
Workshop 
Thursday 5th July  
York City Knights – Skate 
Park 
Monday 9th July 
Meet Your New Class 
Tuesday 10th July 6:00pm 
Wed 11th July 2:00pm  
Thursday 12th July 6:00pm 
KS2 Play  
Thursday 12th July  
Year 2 Skipping Festival 
Year 6 Crucial Crew PM 
Friday 13th July  
Meet Your New Class (AM) 
Mini-Marathon (PM) 
School Reports  
Monday 16th July 
Class 2 Trip to Woodlands 
Tuesday 17th July 
Class 1 Trip to Woodlands 
Wednesday 18th July 
2:30pm 
EYFS Graduation 
Wednesday 18th July 
5:00pm – 6:15pm  
Class 1&2 PTA Disco  
6:30pm – 7:45pm 
Class 3,4& 5 PTA Disco 
Thursday 19th July 2:30pm  
Leavers’ Assembly  
Friday 20th July 2:30pm 
Leavers’ Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed 
this week are shown in red 
 

Our Christian Value for 

the Summer half term. 

 

Continued Overleaf 

Fathers in School 
Calling all dads! As a special treat before Father’s Day, you are all 
warmly invited to join your child/children in their classes on Friday 
15th June from 2:00pm. Be prepared to be outdoors and involved in 
some sporting activities!   

No Dance Club – 29.06.18 

Please be aware that on Friday 29th June there will not be a dance 

club session. The club will run as normal on Friday 6th July. 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.    

From Mrs Cartledge and Mrs Yeoman 

We would like to say a big thank you to all the children, parents and 
carers who have given us leaving cards and gifts. We have been 
overwhelmed by the kind words and good luck messages that we 

have both received. 
We will miss working with such delightful children and being part of 

the Elvington School Family. 
Best wishes from Mrs Cartledge and Mrs Yeoman. 

 

Thank 
You 

Elvington Church Fete: Sunday 10th June 

On the Village Green, from 13:00, there will be games, a tombola, 
stalls, a raffle, a bouncy castle, maypole dancing and so much more! 
There will also be Hidden Gardens, Open Studio, and Elvington In 
Flight.   

Northumberland Residential Parents’ Evening 

The Northumberland trip is fast approaching and we hope our year 5 
and 6 pupils are as excited as we are! 

On Wednesday 13th June, there will be a parents' meeting at 6pm in 
the hall. During the meeting, we will give out a kit list, run through the 

final details of the trip and answer any of your questions. 
  

We look forward to seeing you next Wednesday. 
 



Bank MSA Positions Available 

Got some spare time? 

Would you like to help in your local community? 

Are you interested, but unable to commit every day? 

Would you like to join our flexible Elvington lunchtime staff bank? 

 

We are seeking to appoint enthusiastic, energetic and committed 

midday supervisory assistants to join our friendly lunchtime bank 

team. General duties will include supervising the children whilst they 

are eating their lunch and whilst in the playground. If you are 

interested please contact the school either in person, via email 

(pselvington@york.gov.uk) or by phone on 01904 555280. Visits to 

the school are very welcome. 

Elvington Out of School Club 

Elvington Out of School Club is open every day after school at the 

Lower Derwent Sports Club for children aged 3-11. Throughout 2018 

we will be open during Elvington school holiday sand training days, 

except bank holidays and the weeks when we will be closed for our 

summer break. Summer Holiday Club will be open from 23rd-27th 

July inclusive. We will be closed the week commencing 30th July and 

the week commencing 6th August 2018. We will re-open on 13th 

August and run until school re-opens. For more information contact 

the manager, Mrs Challis, on 07790 480 229. 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Summer Term, Second Half 
All clubs finish at 4:15pm, 

with the exception of KS2 

Cricket which finishes at 

4:00pm and Rainbows which 

finishes at 4:30pm.  

 

Monday 

KS2 Cricket Club 

Tuesday 

Gardening Club 

KS1 Cricket Club  

Eco Club 

Wednesday 

KS2 Tennis  

Rainbows 

Thursday 

KS2 Rounders 

Friday 

KS2 Dance Club  

W.C. 11.06.2018 

Week 3 

Golden Book 

Class 1 

Chloe Foster 

Class 2 

Harry Botha 

Class 3  

Louie Perrin 

Class 4 

Sophie Williams 

Class 5  

Will Atkinson 

Scientist of the Week  

Elizabeth Clarkson 

Headteacher’s Award 

Molly Wharton-Street 

 

Sharing assemblies are held 

every Friday at 2:50pm.  

Class 5 – 8th June  

Class 4 – 15th June  

Class 3 – 22nd June  

Class 2 – 29th June 

Class 1 – 6th July  

Attendance Trophies will be 

awarded in assembly on 13th 

July, and our annual Year 6 

Leavers’ church service will 

take place on the 20th July.   


